
23rd June 2025. 
 

Y6 Leavers Service 
St Georges Church, Chorley 

Tuesday 1st July 2025 
 

 
Class 6 will be attending Chorley St George’s Church to participate in the Blackburn Diocesan 
Year 6 Leavers Service. Bishop Philip will be joining the service where leavers across the 
diocese celebrate their achievements.  
 
The service will take place on Tuesday 1st July from 10:30am until 12.00pm  
Children will have a packed lunched before travelling back to school.  
 
Packed lunches will be provided by the school kitchen for children entitled to free school 
meals only, all other pupils will need to bring their own packed lunch, in a named lunch box.  
Please give children any travel sickness medication before leaving, and send a return dosage 
in a named envelope for the return journey. 
 
 
 
Thank you  
 
 
Mrs. N. Galloway, 
Head teacher. 
 

 
 

I give permission for _______________________________________________________________ 

to attend the Y6 Leavers Service at St George’s Church on Tuesday 1st July. 

 

 

Signed _________________________________________________ Date ____________________ 

 

 


